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EMAIL: | Dear Pastor,

info@wwntbm.com

| Thank you for your interest in missions, and especially for your support of Brother
| Robert Mathena. As you will note from the letters enclosed, Brother Mathena has
lost support for a variety of reasons over the last several months. The Mathenas have
done a commendable job in Grenada, and they continue to serve the Lord faithfully.

WEBSITE:
www.wwntbm.com

| We all understand that things change, and sometimes it is necessary for a church to
make adjustments. In rare occasions a missionary will find this repeating itself in a

brief time period. Usually it will work out so that the support can be made up during
| furlough, but this is not always the case. Such is the situation with Brother Mathena.

There are two options when the loss of support is critical. Either the missionary must
return to the States to raise support, or make an appeal to make up enough of the loss
to continue until furlough time. Brother Mathena does not wish to come home. It
| would be his sincere desire to remain with his responsibilities in Grenada. Will you
| please pray about helping to make up the needed support? If his supporting churches
could each increase his support a little it would certainly help to meet the need.

Your kind consideration of this very important matter is appreciated.
In His Service,

Caplextt=

Danny A. Whetstone
President



GRENADA, W.1.

"Let the redeemed of
the Lord say so, whom
he hath redeemed from
the hand of the enemy.”
Ps. 107:2

MATHENA'S

Field Address:

Pastor Robet or Patricia Mathena
c/o Faith Independent Baptist
Church of Loretto

Gouyave Estates, Gouyave

St. John’s/Gouyave Post Office
Grenada, West Indies

Ph: 1-473-437-0982

*Planting Fundamental
Baptist Churches

*Training National
Pastors

*Child Evangelism
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Thank you for praying!

May - 2007

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ:

"if thou canst do any thing, have compassion
on us,; and help us." Mark 9:22b

Over the past several months we have experienced
a decline in our monthly support and an increase
in our expenses. This is due to loosing the
support of several churches, an increase in our
health insurance, and inflation due to hurricane
Ivan. Altogether we need an increase of $455.00
a month to remain on the mission field.

As your missionaries we have faithfully labored
in Grenada for eighteen years. We have had over
eight hundred professions of faith to the Glory
of God, established an Independent Baptist
Church in Grand Mal that is doing very well, and
we are in the process of establishing a second
church in the village of Loretto.

Please pray with us about the needed support.
Also we are asking each of you to raise our
monthly support by ten or twenty dollars to
meet this financial need. Our desire is to
remain on the field and continue the ministry
uninterrupted.

Your faithful prayer and financial support

is greatly appreciated. If you can help resolve
this problem it would be a tremendous blessing
and help to us and our church family.

In Christ,

Roladh & Rt MBI D

The Mathena's
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Dear Pastor:

Robert & Pat Mathena serving faithfully in Grenada for the past 18 years have informed
me that they have lost $455 monthly support from a total of 9 different churches.

As their sending church I have observed their lives, their calling to Grenada and their
ministry there. In Grenada they have established two churches and have seen over eight
hundred professions of faith in our Lord Jesus Christ.

It has been suggested that if each of their supporting churches could increase their
monthly support by $10 to $20 it would meet their need. May the Lord bless you as you
prayerfully consider this request.

Sincerely in Christ
7 _ [ R
Vi oesttont (ZedD

Dr. Norman Eoute
Pastor

"For we preach not ourselves, but Christ Jesus the Lord,
and ourselves your servarnts for Jesus sake." II Cor. 4:5



